
  
 

 

NACA Statement on Officer Safety  

In this challenging time, we are deeply concerned for the safety of animal control officers around the nation, 

who continue their work of saving lives and protecting pets and people. Despite the varying situations 

happening in many of our cities, we want you to know we are with you and thinking of you during this 

troubling time. We are here for you. Please be safe out there!  

In an effort to provide guidance to agencies operating the essential service that is Animal Control, NACA has 

developed the following recommendations:  

- Receive direction from local law enforcement on areas that will be of risk, closed or otherwise have 

restricted access, and those determined safe for regular responses.  

- Agencies should adjust responses as appropriate per the direction received from law enforcement.  

- If an Emergency Operations Center (EOC) is active in your community, ensure that an Agency 

representative is available to receive briefings and coordinate with other Agencies quickly. Time and effective 

communication are paramount in these situations.  

- Establish policies for the protection of officers to include individual safety measures, personal protective 

equipment, and law enforcement support as needed. Refer to the NACA guidelines specifically on the safe use 

of personal protection equipment  

- Provide daily briefings of the evolving situation in the community (non-animal related).  

- Ensure any staff working in the field or in a vulnerable position always have at least 2 forms of 

communication (cell phone, radio, laptop, etc.) in help ensure emergency communication, if needed, is 

available. 
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